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June 24, 2016

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY

SUBJECT: Metallic Gas Pipe & Fittings — Enforcement of UPC Section 301 — Update

Clark County Department of Building and Fire Prevention (CCDBFP) previously informed
industry that effective July 5, 2016, the enforcement of UPC Section 301 would occur. This
code section requires plumbing systems to be listed by an approved listing agency to the
appropriate Standard. This section applies to all Pipe and Fittings in a gas piping system.

The Department has participated with industry and listing agencies to achieve the appropriate
listing necessary to meet the intent of the code. This effort along with revised timelines, has
resulted in a sufficient supply chain in place to serve the local gas plumbing industry.
Therefore, in an effort to move forward, CCDBFP will maintain July 5, 2016 as the effective
enforcement date.

Sincerely,
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Samuel D. Palmer, P.E., CBO
Assistant Director
Clark County Department of Building and Fire Prevention
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